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Youth Services staff held the final fall “Storytime at the Barn” with over 80 parents and children 
attending. Storytime at the barn has been a big hit and will pick back up in January after a special 
winter themed Storytime mid-December. Toddler Time/Baby Time will continue through 
December 14. The Teens held their final fall online gaming event. A new StoryWalk went up in 
Memorial Park. 
 
Adult online programs included an exploration of the Solar System with the Profiles series 
presentation by Dr. Bill Thierfelder. Genealogy Club held an online meeting welcoming new 
members. Article Club and the English Class & Conversation Group met. Due to the holidays, 
Book Club will meet on a special date in December. 
 
In collaboration with the Wilsonville Arts and Culture Council, the Wilsonville Community Portrait 
Project is on display at the library. The library is the first stop on their “Wilsonville Tour”. 
 
The new furniture for the library has been ordered and we eagerly await its arrival in the coming 
months.  
 
The library district has been working on a diversity audit for our collections with a third-party 
vendor. The preliminary results came in and that data will be further mined to each library’s 
individual collections.  
 
PHOTOS: Storytime at the barn and WA&CC portrait display. 
 

‐Shasta Sasser, Interim Library Director 


